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5102 - 50th Avenue, 6th Floor Scotia Centre

P.O. Box 1320

Yellowknife NT X1A 2LQ

Canada

Date: April 16, 2003

To: Martin Haefele
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Fax: 766-7074
This fax contains _ 3 _ page(s), including the cover sheet.

From: Jason McNeill
Environmental Assessment Officer
Policy, Legislation and Communications
Tel: (867) 920-8071
Fax: (867) 873-4021
e-mail: jason_mcneill@gov.nt.ca
Comments:

Please see attached comments on the Northrock Draft Terms of Reference.

The documents accompanying lhis transmission contain information intended for a specific individual and
purpose. The information is private, and is legally protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reference to
the contents of this telecopied information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in
( error, please notify us immediately by telephone and return the original to us by mail,
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Northwest - . -
Territories Resources, Wildlife and Economic Development

April 16, 2003

Martin Haefele

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
2nd Floor Scotia Center, 5102-50" Ave

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Dear Mr. Haefele:

Northrock B-44 Summit Creek Exploration Well
Draft Terms of Reference

The Department of Resources, Wildlife and Economic Development (RWED) has
reviewed the above Terms of Reference, and has no comments or concerns in
regards to them.

As indicated in the letter from Celina Stroeder, Regional Superintendent, Sahtu
Region, the Government of the Northwest Territories will assist in providing
information as required and is interested in remaining involved in the review
process for this project.

If you have any concerns or questions in regards to the above please feel free to
contact me at (867) 920-8071.

Sincerely,

N Mo

Gavin More.
Environmental
Assessment Analyst.

Government ol the Northwest lerritories, Yellowknlfe, NT Canada X1A 219
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C. Mrs. D, Eggers
Director,
Policy, Legislation & Communications, RWED

Al Gibson
Oil and Gas Specialist
Environmental Protection, RWED
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